
Academic Integrity Committee 
Annual Report (2017-2018) 

 
 
During the past academic year, the committee has been actively working on proposed changes 
to the Academic Misconduct Policy to better align with the BOR Misconduct Policy. Other 
committee activities included: examining the Guide to Handling a Suspected Case of Academic 
Misconduct flow charts, Academic Misconduct Student Appeal form and the Academic 
Misconduct Report. Specifically, the committee members reviewed the documents to identify 
any content that may be outlined more clearly for our academic community at large. 
 
The committee also started brainstorming about how to educate and help faculty learn how the 
academic misconduct process works and why it’s important to submit the necessary paperwork 
and work with the Student Conduct Office when there is suspected case of misconduct. 
 
The goal for the next academic year is to present our recommendations to the faculty senate 
about the Academic Misconduct Policy and related documents. We also want to work closely 
with Dr. David Braverman, (Interim Assistant VP of Student Affairs) and finally, take the 
necessary steps to better inform the campus community of the academic misconduct process. 
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